
From: Daniel La Spata <dfls@the1stward.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 10:54 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Eva Gutierrez <evagutierrez@the1stward.com> 
Subject: Acknowledgment of Attendance: IEC Dinner and Reception 
 

 

Hi Steve, 

 
Tuesday evening I attended the Illinois Environmental 

Council's Environmental Leadership Gala. I stayed for the first hour - my 
wife wasn't feeling well back at home - before departing. Had one drink and 

spoke with staff from Elevate Energy, IEC, the plumbers union, and several 
other alders and state level electeds.  

 
Please let me know if you need any other information. 
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